
Hey there Deer Park Bucks!  It’s Ms. Krapfl with your weekly school news!  

• Be sure to check out the Facebook post for more details on breakfast and lunch updates!  It is 
great news to share that beginning this week ALL students will receive free breakfast and 
free lunch!  This includes all traditional students and My School Online Students. 

• Due to making everyone’s health a priority, the following decisions have been made; We will 
not have a Fall Festival this year, there will be no Story Book Parade this year, our Great 
American Teach In will done virtual and happens in November.  Please contact our Secretary 
Skylar Driscoll if you are interested in presenting your profession to a group of students.  

• We have two Car Rider requests this week; as you drop off your child and pick up remember 
to pull all the way to the left lane as you pull away.  This helps us bring in another 10 cars 
into the loop and move them all the way up.  Secondly, we ask that parents remind students 
to be ready to get out of the car BEFORE stopping at your spot.  We see many students 
putting on back packs and masks once the car stops and it will help speed it all up if students 
are getting ready when moving slowly in line prior to the drop off.  

• Lastly, beginning tomorrow we are no longer shifting students back and forth between Online 
School and Traditional.  Decisions will be based on class size and space in the traditional 
classroom.  Families requesting to come back will go on a waitlist for the grade level and 
when I am able bring back the teacher to a traditional setting the students can come back with 
the teacher.  We want all students to receive the teacher attention they deserve and right now 
in most classrooms we have balanced class sizes where class size is equal 

  

• We need your vote!  We have new SAC nominations.  Please click on the link and 
place your vote for the following parents to 
join.  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SACballot20-21 

  

• This year we are trying to keep paper being sent home to a minimum.  Check out this video 
for information on sign-ups for Boy 
Scouts                    https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UKSZ7luqS0w-
1Kzcs8zRUNX9KG29e782/view?usp=sharing 

Thank you so much Deer Park families for all your support and wishing 
everyone a wonderful week!  

 


